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April 17, 2017

MEMORANDUM

FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
secretary
This Department

Respectfully submitted is the Memorandum dated 07 April 2017 of Assistant Regional
Director ZENAIDA T. TAN of DPWH-X!, favorably endorsing the Project Modification of the
Davao City II District Engineering Office under the FY 2017 GM in the prescribed form (2017,
version 2.1), to wit:

FROM TO
Locally Funded Projects Locally Funded Projects
LIP - Buildings and Other Structures - UP - Buildings and Other Structures -
Multipurpose/Facilities Multipurpose/Facilities

Construction of Small Multipurpose Building, Construction of Small Multi-Purpose Building,
Binugao, Toril, Davao City ToriI Proper, Toril District, Davao City

Allocation - Php 2.00 Million Allocation - Php 2.00 Million
Physical Target - 1.0 No. of building Physical Target - 1.0 No. of building
Unit COst: - Php 2,OOO,OOO.OO/No. of bUilding Unit Cost - Php 2,OOO,DOO.OO/No. of building

JUSTIFICATION:

Modification is requested due to the change in project location from Brgy. Binugao, Tori! to
Brgy. ToriI Proper (both from ToriI District) due to unavailability of buildable space in the
original barangay.

Attached are the reqUired documents, such as Approved Program of Works, Form for the
Evaluation of Modification Request (20l7, version 2.1.), Certificate of Availability of Funds
(CAF), Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC), BP 202, and Geo-Tagged pictures.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended
for consideration and approval.
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